
Subject: OBA Consultation on Therapeutics Requirement for Registration
Date: Friday, 4 February 2011 7:13:19 PM

Dear Sir / Madam

I am a practising optometrist with over 10 years experience in 
clinical practice
I would like to express my support for the OAA's response to the OBA 
Consultation
I personally have no intention to become therapeutically endorsed
My preference is towards a more holistic approach to treating 
patient's eyes and vision
I am comfortable referring patients to other professionals as 
appropriate if therapeutic Tx is indicated
If at any time in the future therapeutic endorsement should become 
mandatory my preference would be towards a change in my career
Thank you for this opportunity to voice my opinion

Brankica Grabez
(Branka)
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